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REPORT
From the office of the…

Humanities Caucus

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly
FROM: Rachel Black, Olivia Dodd
SUBJECT: SRA 24G Report
DATE: September 17, 2024

Progress on Year Plan
- One of our important initiatives this year is to integrate the Bounce platform with

program societies and other faculty organizations
- Club onboarding recently began, and Rachel is acting as a liaison between the

McMaster Humanities Society and Bounce to help them fully onboard and
troubleshoot

- We are in the works of making ourselves available and extending a helping hand
to other societies under the faculty

- Promoted First Year Council Elections on our Instagram page

Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities
- The Humanities caucus first meeting with the McMaster Humanities Society will be

occurring very soon (date to be finalized)
- Planning for the Podcast episode will begin within the next few weeks as we are

currently settling into classes and other clubs and societies on campus

Outreach & Promotions
- Our caucus will soon begin promoting the upcoming SRA by-election on our Instagram

page
- We will also correspond with the Humanities Society and request that they

promote this as well

Current Challenges
- Looking forward to our next by-election in order to have all seats filled in our caucus,

and thus all hands on deck!
- Challenging to connect with first-years as many of them are still very new and do not

follow our Instagram page

Best,
Rachel Black
SRA Humanities Caucus Leader
McMaster Students Union
srahuman@msu.mcmaster.ca
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